FELPS

March 03, 2025

City of La Vernia

Attn: Mayor

P O Box 225

La Vernia, Texas 78121

Ref: 2025 Summer Youth Program

Dear Mayor,

At the Regular February Board Meeting, the Floresville Electric Light and Power System’s Board of
Trustees approved the 2025 Summer Youth Program sponsored by Floresville Electric Light and Power System.

1.) Each city must participate in such a program and match the funds contributed by Floresville Electric
Light and Power System. The annual sponsorship for 2025 will be up to $2.00 per connected electric
meter in the respective city. (Meter count at previous year end for the City of La Vernia was 421 )

2.) Each city must be participating in a Supervised Youth Program providing several different activities
during the summer (day or night) for the youth of various ages.
Suggested activities: a.) Little League
b.) Library Program
c.) Basketball Clinic
d.) Soccer
e.) etc.

3.) Each city participating in the Program must send in a request to Floresville Electric Light and Power
System and state briefly what ages and type of activities their program is providing. Also, please
provide the dollar amount per meter that will be matched.

Please let this letter serve as notification of the qualifications for the 2025 Summer Youth Program.

Your reply must be received by April 21, 2025.

Sincerely,
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" |J. Aaron Wagner
Chief Executive Officer
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